
From: Ansley, Alexander (NHTSA)
To: "Neff, Donald"
Subject: RE: AQ12-003
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 4:26:00 PM

Mr. Neff:
 
We are granting your request for an extension and will expect Nissan’s IR response by COB Monday,

April 8th.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Alex Ansley
US DOT- NHTSA
Office of Defects Investigation
Recall Management / W46-412
1200 New Jersey Ave SE
Washington, DC 20590
P. (202) 493-0481
F. (202) 366-7882
 
 
 

From: Neff, Donald [mailto:donald.neff@Nissan-Usa.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 4:20 PM
To: RMD.ODI (NHTSA)
Subject: FW: AQ12-003
 
Hi Alex,
We’ll try it this way.
Thanks.
 

From: Neff, Donald 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 3:17 PM
To: 'alexander.ansely@dot.gov'
Subject: FW: AQ12-003
 
Message didn’t get delivered the first time. Resending.
 

From: Neff, Donald 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 2:39 PM
To: 'alexander.ansely@dot.gov'
Subject: AQ12-003
 
Good afternoon Alex,

Nissan is requesting a one week extension  to the due date for AQ12-003 from April 1st to April 8th.
 

mailto:donald.neff@Nissan-Usa.com


Thank you for your consideration,
Don


